
water management in your area 
The Cooks River Sustainability Initiative is part of Ashfield Council’s commitment 

to sustainable water management. Council recently conducted a community water 

survey in the Ashbury project area (known as a subcatchment) - see map below. 

We received a great response to the survey and are now looking for further 

community involvement in future water planning for the area. 

 
Ashbury Subcatchment

You are invited to attend Ashbury
Subcatchment visioning sessions

Tuesday 28 October 6-9pm, or Thursday 5 November 6-9pm 

Ashbury Senior
Citizen’s Centre, 
66 Princess Street, 
Ashbury. 

Catering will be provided.

Come along if you are interested in:
• Protecting the Cooks River

• Planning for a sustainable water future in your area

• Thinking about how water might be managed in your area  

 in 2050

• Building a long term local community water plan

RSVP:
Please contact Sue Pritchard on 9748 9647 or email 

susan.pritchard@strathfield.nsw.gov.au to book a place. 

For more information visit www.ourriver.com.au.

Parking is available at the venue. 

Public transport: Bus route 409 goes along nearby Queen St.

Transport can be provided on request.

Contribute to the future of 

All participants 
go in the draw for 

a prize valued at $50


